MCKINNEY

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

April 23, 2018

Mr. Matthew C. Tilke, P.E.
Transportation Engineering Manager
City of McKinney

221 N. Tennessee Street

McKinney, Texas 75069

RE: Removal of School Zone Formerly Serving Slaughter Elementary School
Virginia Parkway between Carlisle Street and Dogwood Trail

Dear Mr. Tilke:

This is written in support of the proposed removal of the school zone formerly serving Slaughter
Elementary School along Virginia Parkway between Carlisle Street and Dogwood Trail. MISD
has removed the crossing of Virginia Parkway at Carlisle Street from the designated walking
route to Slaughter Elementary and now provides bus service to students needing to cross
Virginia Parkway. MISD requests that all other school zones for Slaughter Elementary remain
active and unaffected by the proposed modification.

For reference, the school zone to be removed is specifically described in Section 62-268 (4) of
the City of McKinney Code of Ordinances. The zone extends from a point 350 feet east of
Carlisle Street and extends westward to a point 100 feet west of Dogwood Trail. MISD supports
complete removal of this school zone.

If you have any questions or need additional information please feel free to contact me at (469)
302-4096.
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